
 

SANParks opens parks for free

South African National Parks (SANParks) for the thirteenth year is once again opening up its parks during South African
National Parks Week with free, open access to all South Africans. The 2018 Annual SA National Parks Week is scheduled
for 10 to 14 September 2018.

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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